
Principal's Report

Tambo Upper PS

Term 2 - 21/06/2024 We would like to acknowledge the traditional owners
of the land on which Tambo Upper Primary School
gathers, the Gunai Kurnai people. We would like to
pay our respects to their elder’s past, present, and
emerging.

Colour Run- Last Day Term 2

We invite parents, relatives, friends and the wider Tambo
community to come and support our students as they

do their bit for Dolly’s Dream. Students will be
completing in a colour explosion fun run on the last day
of school starting at 1:30pm. Like last year, students will
be running along the dirt road opposite the school and
are encouraged to wear a white or black tshirt to help

show off the colours that they will be bombarded with.
As part of the afternoon festivities the Blue Room and

Yellow students will be performing a dance on the
outside decking of the school hall at 1:15. Last day of

term is also a free dress day.

Parent Student Teacher Interviews
Our interviews were held on Tuesday night and the

attendance was the highest it has been in several years.
Thank you to everyone’s efforts to help forge the very
meaningful partnership between home and school. We

know that through these connections that this
partnership can have major benefits for the children’s

learning journey. Well done to the students who played a
more active role in these interviews and we will continue

to build on this in future. 

P-2 Camping Day Experience

With some blue skies finally presenting, our P-2 campers were
able to enjoy their day out at Log Crossing. Students

participated in activities such as damper making and cooking,
setting up tents and creating bush art. Thanks to Mrs Blake for

organising this experience for the students, a fun time was
enjoyed by all.

The Greatest Show Theatre Performance

It is with a sense of excitement that I can share with
you details about Tambo Upper Primary School’s

biannual theatre production. This year students will
be performing, ‘The Greatest Show’ which is a spin off
from the movie that Hugh Jackman starred in in 2017.
All our students will play a role in the production and

we look forward to presenting it to the school
community at the end of Term 3 at the Forge Theatre.
This week students were introduced to the play and
some of our senior students have been presented

with the opportunity to audition for the leading roles.
Further details will come through at the start of next

term about costume and props.

End of Term and Start of Term Details

Term 2 concludes on Friday 28th June at an early
finish time of 2:15pm, after what has been a busy
term of learning and playing with friends. As your

child’s report has indicated they have done an
amazing job with their learning and are embracing

school life at Tambo with exuberance and tenacity.
On behalf of the staff we are proud of their efforts
and appreciate the courage they have displayed to
embrace their learning journey. The school bus will

also be impacted on the last day and will be running
early for the run home. Term 3 commences on

Monday 15th July. During the 1st week of Term 3 Ms
Kennedy will be Acting Principal whilst I’m on Long

Service Leave. Take care and be safe.

Principal,
Mark Chandler.

Be Safe, Be a Friend, Be Respectful, Be a Learner, Be Responsible

Important Dates

June
27th - Lunch Orders

28th - Last Day of Term 2 & Dolly’s Dream
Colour Run
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School Coucil Representatives: 
Dave Butler, Rachel Kennedy, Mark Chandler, Simon Murrell, Claire Ricardo, Lucy Thomas, Paul Andrews, Tash Chandler,

Mel Baker, Jack Larkin & Damien Bartlett.
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